
With all due respect, this is a great example of the inconsistent application of the rules, 
wherein there is a tremendously greater impact (economically) on the smaller firms than 
on the larger firms.  For the most part, the larger firms will face little or no financial 
impact from the proposed rule, while smaller firms may see increases of in excess of 
100% for their premiums.   Please consider revising this rule to apply uniformly in its 
impact. 
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